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Attention:  Sr. Boys Basketball Coach

The Noble Central High School Sr. Boys Basketball team would like to invite you to our annual boys basketball tournament on December 13/14, 2019. We will be hosting either an 8 team or 6 team draw which will allow each team in attendance to play three games.  The entry fee will be $375. If you would like to be part of this event would you please fax, email or call Noble Central High School at (403)824-3817, (fax) 403-824-3809, or get to me through email at greg.rollingson@pallisersd.ab.ca and I will respond to you to confirm your entry.   
The tourney will be filled on a first come first serve basis, and we are looking for any 1A, weaker 2A, or 3A JV teams looking to pick up some games.  4A JV teams would be a fit in some cases as well.  There will be awards for the top 3 teams, as well as the consolation champion.  An MVP plaque for the tournament will be awarded to the best player over the course of the tourney.  
Greg Rollingson

Sr. Boys Basketball 

Noble Central High School
